
Project Update: April 2012 
 

It was the first field trip to the project site undertaken by the Wild Heritage Association in 2012.  

Before the field trip we had two meetings with herder’s group members when they visit 
Ulaanbaatar for own business. The project team introduced and informed about further plan and 
provided handout materials different brochures, information for community area herders and 
made small support and compensation for communication, facilitation activities.    

During the field trip we collected initial basic information and had introduction meetings with 
herders and local authorities and discussed the project objectives. 

The team visited herders’ families in their spring camps who are living in the community conservation 
area from Buren soum. More than 50 herders, local citizens and soum governor administration 
representatives have been met in different places during the first field trip and were collected 
suggestions and recommendations of herders and local citizens. 

We have discussed about organising a training seminar, workshops and prepare and coordinate 
with other activities.  

 

 

 


